
 
 
 
26 June 2021 – Racing Coverage Issue 
 
Tellytrack would like to take this opportunity to apologize for the failure to air the first half of 
the Hong Kong live racing and the Australian racing, earlier this morning.  
 
We confirm that the problem was identified, and the appropriate corrective action taken.  
 
We are sorry for the frustration and any inconvenience this may have caused.  


